
                                             

Mr. Mayor: 

Please accept the following individuals for the Business Loop 
Community Improvement District Board of Directors: 

Michele Batye, Flooring America  
Crystal Garza-Matthews, McDonald’s  
James Roark-Gruender, Passions 
Chelsea Rose, US Bank  

We have four seats coming open and new terms will start at 
our regular monthly board meeting on April 16, 2020. 

We mailed announcements to all businesses, property owners, 
and residents within the CID; emailed members with the 
application link; posted details on our website; and personally 
met with potential applicants. We received a total of four 
applications.  

Although we are sad to see some some great people retire 
from the board, we are excited about having new voices 
around the table. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions and 
thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Carrie Gartner 
Executive Director 

The Loop Board 

James Roark-Gruender 
Chair 
Passions 

Gary Ennis 
Ennis Appliance Center 

Ryan Euliss 
Boone Electric Cooperative 

Dave Griggs 
Flooring America 

Linda Schust 
Jabberwocky Studios 

Jeff Spencer 
Just Jeff’s Street Food 

Lili Vianello 
McDonald’s 
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